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Town of Chester — Highway Safety Committee Meeting — August 19, 2020

Town of Chester
Highway Safety Committee Meeting
Wednesday, August 19, 2020
Virtual Meeting
Draft Minutes

This meeting of the Town of Chester Highway Safety Committee (HSC) was due to begin at
9:00am. As of 9:10am, the only members present were Aaron Berube, Police Chief / Committee
Chair; Myrick Bunker, Building Inspector / Code Enforcement Officer and Paul Cavanaugh,
Maintenance Supervisor. Due to lack of quorum, the meeting will be rescheduled to a later
date.

Respectfully Submitted,
Caroline R. Wilson, Recording Secretary



